
 

 
13th January 2022.    
 
 http://www.pascoevalerotary.com.au 

“We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the 
Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation and we pay our 
respects to their forebears past and present.”  

Serve to Change Lives! 
 

THIS WEEKS CELEBRATIONS: 
 
Birthdays: Kevin Fernandes 
  :  Pat Solibakke 
Anniversaries: Colin & Joan McKenzie 

 

http://www.pascoevalerotary.com.au/


UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• 13th January 2022 -Picnic at Payne Reserve, enter via 
McCracken Avenue, Pascoe Vale at 6.00pm  

• 15th January 2022 -Bunnings BBQ 

• 18th January 2022 -Strathmore Rotary Club (combined 
club meeting) Subject-Living Legends 

• 26th January 2022 -Moreland Rotary Reflect Respect 
Celebrate Community Breakfast. 

• 18th -20th March 2022 -District Conference 

 
 



CLUB NEWS 
President Grant Report: 

• Dear Rotarians,  

Best wishes to you and your families for the New Year. I hope you 
had the opportunity to get away, or at least have a break, and you 
are now rested and ready for what looks like being another 
interesting year. Chris and I spent a very relaxing 2 weeks on the 
Bellarine Peninsula, and I’m now ready to go.  

First Meeting – Picnic in the Park  
Our first meeting for the year will be on Thursday, January 13. I 
believe this first meeting is traditionally a picnic or bbq. Let’s meet at 
Payne Reserve, enter via McCracken Avenue, Pascoe Vale at 6.00pm 
for a picnic. It has clean toilets and shady trees, but not much else. 
So please bring everything – food drinks, chairs. We will have some 
tables and bbqs, but if you have more, please bring them.  

Please let me know if you can make it. 

Looking forward to catching up with all of you on Thursday 

Chairman Fundraising Matthew: 
• We were lucky enough to be given 2 BBQs at Bunnings 

over the Xmas and New year, and as usual a good time 
was had by all. 

Here are the takings for both BBQs. 
27/12/21 
Total Sales      $2116.10 
Less exp          $451.40 
TOTAL PROFIT     $1664.70. 
Thank you to Bob, Colin, Peter W, Bruce, Kevin, Geraldine, 
Steve and Lois 
3/1/22 
Total Sales     $1938.05 
Less Exp          $384.80 
TOTAL PROFIT     $1553.25 



Thanks to Heather, Bob, Peter W, Chris, Kevin, Geraldine, 
Steve and Lois. 

• Next Bunnings BBQ will be the 15th January. 
 

Chairman Youth Bruce: 
• RYLA - a Taste for the Rotary Family  

We know you've been waiting patiently and IT’S ON!!  The 
Taste a of RYLA is an opportunity to experience RYLA! Many 
of you have witnessed firsthand the excitement and joy that 
Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) has distilled on past 
RYLArians (past participants). 
RYLArians always struggle to articulate what it was from the 
weeklong, self-discovery journey that managed to change their 
life and have such a profound impact on their lives in such a 
short time! Would you like to discover some of 
the RYLA secrets and get a taste of the course that has 
changed so many young lives for the better? 
We are offering Rotarians and partners the opportunity to be 
part of a mini RYLA and take away the same excitement and 
joy, in the hope that your experience will assist you in 
finding RYLA candidates. 
When : Sunday 6th February 2022 
Time: 10am to 3pm 
Where: Watsonia Scout Hall, A K Line Reserve, 10 Peters St, 
Watsonia VIC 3087 
Investment in you: $15 lunch and all materials provided. 
We will guarantee you may LAUGH, LEARN, have FUNN 
(yes double N) and may shed a tear, if not we will refund 
your money!! 
Spots are limited and it is a first in best dressed so head over 
to  http://ryla9790.org.au/taste/ and book your spot. 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=786526&


 
 

 
 

 

Club Messages/Cards 

If  you know of any Current, Honorary/Past Member or  family or friends of 

our Rotary Club who  could  benefit from a card or message  please  get in 

touch with  Vera D’Aprano who will arrange  for an  appropriate card to  be 

sent on behalf  of our Club. 

Contact: Vera: veradaprano@hotmail.com 

Mobile: 0402 438 006 

Pascoe Vale Tales: Editor: Bruno D’Aprano 

brunodaprano@gmail.com Mobile:    0407 374 188 

mailto:brunodaprano@gmail.com
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